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This Week in Math: 

We continued discussing subtraction. We know we take 

away from the whole number in a subtraction problem. 

We also know that the number that follows the minus 

sign should match how many objects we cross out. It is 

easy to confuse which number sentence matches the 

picture:  

4-3=1   OR    4-1=3        O O O O 

 

March 3 Anthony  

March 16 Elizabeth 

March 24 Molly 

March 31 Harmony   
 
 
 

Important Dates: 

3/9 Cookie Dough Orders Due 

3/12 Moe’s Spirit Night (Beltline Blvd) 

3/13 No School  

 

Reminders/Announcements: 
 We had a blast listening to storyteller Tim Lowry today! 

Ask your child his/her favorite story. 

 We know the date of our zoo field trip for those who 

need advanced notice. We will go on Friday, May 1. Thanks 

so much! 

 Please send in library books on Tuesday. 

 We love when you come join your child for lunch! We have 

noticed, however, the “choosing a friend” is starting to 

create hurt feelings. We ask that when you come, you 

only dine with your own child now! Thanks for 

understanding.  

 

This Week in ELA:  

We  focused on the sounds of long Oo and short Oo. We know 

mop is a short Oo word like “Bob the Fox” but mope is a long 

Oo word because the Oo “says its name” in the word. We also 

added little, do, she and there to the word wall. In writing 

workshop, we continued to write about something we know 

how to do. This week, we focused on concluding our stories. 

Our endings should “wrap up” what the book was about and 

invite readers to try out what we taught them! 

Home Talk: 
We celebrated Read Across America Week with our fun dress up 

days and by reading so many great books you all brought in from 

home. We even tasted green eggs and ham to end our week! Please 

visit this website to see the National Education Association’s 

March book recommendations and KEEP READING! 

https://www.worldcat.org/profiles/ReadAcrossAmerica/lists/3209938 

 

This Week in Extra NASA: 

Your student learned about the International Space 

Station and space shuttles. They learned how these 

shuttles are powered, what types of activities 

astronauts do on them, and had a hand in building a 

shuttle of their own. Email Ms. McTighe with any 

questions about what your child learned!   

cmctighe@richland2.org  

 

Halligan Melton 
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